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Report of Curriculum Sub-Committee – Matters for Information
Origin:
Unconfirmed Minutes of the Meeting on 10 May 2012 

Learning and Teaching Committee is invited to note the following items from the meeting of Curriculum Sub-Committee on 10 May 2012:
1.
Matters Arising from the Minutes

.1
Minute 12/02.5 – Matters Arising from the Minutes: Loughborough MBA (full-time version) and MBA International Sports Management: New Programme Proposals

It was noted that ELAG had considered whether WebPA could be developed to enable lecturers to specify the proportion of marks that would be allocated for peer review and for group work.  It had agreed with the principle of openness, but had determined that it would not be technically feasible to include this development in WebPA. LTC had noted that students were informed in advance how their marks would be allocated by their lecturers.

.2
Minute 12/05 – MSc in Occupational Health and Safety Management (International): New Programme Proposals

It was noted that the Chair would take action to consider a response from the School of Business and Economics to issues raised by the Sub-Committee, and if appropriate would recommend the proposals to Learning and Teaching Committee.
.3
Minutes 12/11 Design School - Major Programme Proposals 

It was noted that the module specification database had been modified to allow staff to indicate whether feedback was given on drafts only or on work plans only. 
2.
Any Other Business

1. 
Major Changes to Programme Regulations
It was AGREED to approve the following procedure for the approval of major changes to Programme Regulations for the period to October 2012. Requests for additional awards would be considered via Chair’s action. Other major programme proposals would receive Curriculum Sub-Committee consideration by post at the discretion of the Chair.  As was usual practice, where concerns were raised a second circulation would summarise these and invite a formal decision. The Chair would be empowered to determine whether the replies constituted a consensus.

2. 
Key Information Sets

The Sub-Committee noted progress to date in the entry of data as part of the Key Information Sets exercise and requests from some Schools for guidance on appropriate entries for the practical assessment field. The Head of PQTP would seek an update from the Student Information Manager. 
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